Re: An update regarding PhotoRobot
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https://drive.proton.me/urls/MHE1277Y3W#D3jgZBIv9Sbh
THEY AREN'T REAL PEOPLE.

They might be in real life...some of them anyways. But everyone in this video is Al. It's a big video
as | just let it run for a while. Near the end | start flipping through the 1000's of blog articles
Samantha McDonald has written as well as Madeline Streets - she only had 570 total articles
though...what a slacker. So yeah....this is where the adventure ends for now.

I'm not sure what's all been released to the public as far as deep fakes and whatnot - but | don't
ever recall seeing any examples where they have the ability to make them speak about pointless

topics. It becomes the most obvious when they try to smile or make other expressions.
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